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MEMBER QUESTION TIME 

 

 
 
The following question has been submitted by Councillor Shakeel Hussain for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Environment & Transport:- 
  
“The residents of Richmond Road are blighted with people parking their cars in the 
road without consideration. On occasions residents have been unable to leave their 
homes  due to vehicles parked across driveways despite having white lines to stop 
people doing so. 
 
As much as we want people to use and enjoy the jewel of Stockton Ropner Park the 
parking issue is causing misery for local residents.  What will this Labour council do 
to help the residents of Richmond Road?” 


